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English Translation

(left side)

Avignon, 6 March 1929

SWEET FRANCE

AVIGNON (Vaucluse)

The Palace of the Popes

Dear Professor,

Thank you very much for the kind well-wishes that reached me here and made me very

happy. I am experiencing many positive, lasting impressions here and then want to spend

some time on the Riviera. Best regards to you and your dear wife from me and my wife.

A. Mittasch

(right side)

Professor Dr. G. Bredig

Karlsruhe in Baden
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